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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Your support in helping your children progress and develop is very important to us.  In order for us to work together to 

achieve this we are running a parents ‘Learning to Learn’ evening on Wednesday 27th November.  The evening will 
start at 6pm and finish at 7pm and is for all parents/carers.  (Unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate children at 

this event). During the evening, you will have the opportunity to attend workshops in your child’s year group. 

 

Reception 
 ‘What is phonics?’ -  how to pronounce the sounds letters make, understanding terminology such as grapheme and 

phoneme, games and play around phonics 

 
‘Maths mastery in the early years.’ – how number blocks is introducing the key foundations of mathematical thinking 

 
Both workshops will run twice; from 6pm – 6.30pm and 6.30pm – 7pm so you will have the opportunity to attend both if 

you wish.  

 

Year 1  

‘How to support reading’ - strategies to understand blending and segmenting using phonics, what are common 
exception words and good questions to support comprehension. 

 
‘How to support maths’ – what is math mastery, approaches used in the classroom, useful websites and games. 

 

Both workshops will run twice; from 6pm – 6.30pm and 6.30pm – 7pm so you will have the opportunity to attend both if 

you wish.  

 

Year 2 

‘How to support writing’ - strategies supporting your child with spelling, punctuation and grammar 
 

‘How to support maths’ – what is math mastery, approaches used in the classroom, useful websites and games. 

 
Both workshops will run twice; from 6pm – 6.30pm and 6.30pm – 7pm so you will have the opportunity to attend both if 

you wish.  

 
Information shared at the evenings will be available on our website after the events have taken place. 

 
Kind Regards 
 

Louise Roberts 
Deputy Head 
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